
Notice Success Report- Unjust Water Bill Charge 

Details of Notice: 

• Notice Subject: Unjust Water Bill Charge – Removal of a $200.00 charge from a water 
bill. 

• Date Introduced: July 15, 2024 
• Sent to: Water Distribution & Maintenance Department 
• Sent on: July 15, 2024 
• Number of Notices Sent: 1 
• Instructions Given: Remove the $200.00 charge from the water bill. 

Response: 

• Action Taken by Recipient: Assistant Superintendent called and personally visited to 
confirm removal of the charge. 

• Action Date: July 23, 2024 
• Compliance Status: Compliant 

Outcome: 

• Result of Action: Charge was removed from the September 2024 water bill. 
• Impact on Operations: The disputed charge was successfully removed after the notice 

was received. 

Additional Comments: 
The removal of the charge was confirmed through the September 2024 water bill, which reflects 
the corrected amount. Attached are the water bills for August and September 2024. 

 








